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HAVE YOUR SAY ON THE IMPACT OF THE ROZELLE 
INTERCHANGE  

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
21 February 2024 
 
Portfolio Committee No. 6 – Transport and the Arts, invites members of the community to contribute 
to its inquiry into the impact of the Rozelle Interchange.  
 
Committee Chair, Ms Cate Faehrmann, said: "Over the past couple of months, the opening of Rozelle 
Interchange has created difficulties for commuters coming from many parts of Sydney, particularly inner 
west residents and those travelling over the Iron Cove and Gladesville bridges." 
 
Ms Faehrmann continued: "This inquiry will examine the planning, design, and development of the 
interchange, its impact on traffic flow and public transport, as well as social, economic and environmental 
impacts on the local community. It will also examine the issue of asbestos contamination of Rozelle 
Parklands. In addition, the committee is committed to identifying solutions that will ease the congestion 
and gridlock."  
 
Have your say 
 
The committee invites interested individuals to have their say via the committee's online questionnaire. 
 
Organisations are encouraged to make a submission via the 'submissions tab' on the inquiry webpage. 
 
The committee intends to hold hearings in April/May and will finalise its report by 20 June 2024.  
 
 
 

-ENDS- 
 
 

For further information please contact Committee Chair, the Hon Ms Cate Faehrmann, on (02) 9230 3771. 

PORTFOLIO COMMITTEE NO. 6 – TRANSPORT AND THE ARTS 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=vp9hlIknxEOBgN2_R2mBwLVbUc5aNotEiQSRGczT3dxUQ1hENzk0UkJPRVVVTjFDSTJONllXSjhORi4u
https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/committees/inquiries/Pages/inquiry-details.aspx?pk=3029

